

U. M. E. E. Welcome to the Fourth Edition of the Maumee City Schools e-Newsletter, Showcasing the talents of the 2,400+ students who attend public school

Fine Arts Talents of Maumee High School Students









Artists: from top left & clockwise - Corbin Ice, Kayla Shook, Gabby Stewart, Carter Schlegel

Fine Arts Talents of Maumee's Middle School Students









Artists: from top left & clockwise - Jolyne Tufan, Jacob Shrader, Hamette Achaleke, Zab Kessinger

MHS Career Day Features Job Shadowing Opportunities

By Madi Woitowicz

On May 18, numerous professionals spent the day at Maumee High School where they participated in the second annual Career Day. More than 40 professionals from a wide variety of fields — such as broadcast journalists, business owners, a neurosurgeon and pediatrician, a veterinarian, firefighters, FBI agents, and many more — presented about their careers to freshman and sophomore students. After getting the chance to hear nine different speakers throughout the day, the students' eyes were opened to the abundance of possible career choices.

In addition to professionals meeting with freshman and sophomores at Maumee High School on May 18, juniors had the opportunity to complete a job shadowing experience. More than 100 students spent the day out in the community.

"Juniors who took the opportunity to shadow came away excited about the possibilities and some had experiences that triggered new and different interests," explains school counselor Justin Fults. "One of the goals of the experience was exposure and we certainly accomplished this and also helped students establish relationships with career professionals." Overall, Maumee High School's Career Day provided students with a great opportunity to begin evaluating their futures, thanks to the advice and experience of many professionals who donated their time to support Maumee High School students.

 Madi Wojtowicz is a junior at MHS. She job shadowed in Maumee City Schools to explore a career in communications/public relations.



If you have questions, story ideas, or want to learn more about any of the articles in this edition of our e-newsletter, please email Nancy Sayre: nsayre@maumeek12.org. You can sign up others to receive this publication by completing the subscription form on the Maumee City Schools website (upper right corner of the home page): LINK HERE.

Maumee City Schools - 716 Askin Street, Maumee, OH 43537

(419) 893-3200 - www.maumee.k12.oh.us





SAVE THIS DATE

AUGUST 15 - RIBBON CUTTING for KAZMAIER STADIUM RENEWAL PROJECT

Maumee City Schools & Panther Pride Foundation invite you to this exciting event. No need to RSVP. Rain or shine. Thanks to the generosity of MHS alumni and community members, we are on target to finish Phase 1 of the Richard Kazmaier Stadium project. The Panther Pride Foundation and Maumee City Schools are eternally grateful.

Phase I work will be complete by August 15 and a RIBBON CUTTING EVENT is planned that evening from 5:30 - 7 p.m.

CLICK ON THE IMAGE BELOW TO SEE A CONSTRUCTION UPDATE VIDEO.



Plan to attend this celebration hosted by the Maumee Athletic Boosters and Maumee Band Parent Organization to celebrate! Private donor tours are available this summer. Contact, Sarah Otis -sotis@maumeek12.org.

MOTE: The Maumee City School district is fortunate to have 15 community volunteer members of the Panther Pride Foundation Board of Directors and Cabinet who are raising \$2 million in privately donated funds to pay for renovations and improvements at Kazmaier Stadium. Operating revenue from Maumee City Schools is not funding this capital improvement project. The school district will pay \$600,000 from its permanent improvement fund for the portion of renovations necessary for routine maintenance, upkeep, and increased A.D.A. accessibility of the stadium which is an important community resource that hosts in excess of 10,000 visitors every school year.

Time is Running Out to Participate ...

Annual Richard Kazmaier Memorial Golf Outing is June 4

Sign up to Play Golf, Raise Money for College Scholarships

The 2018 Richard Kazmaier Memorial Golf Outing will be played on Monday, June 4 at South Toledo Golf Course. This annual event raises funds for college scholarships awarded annually to scholar-athletes graduating from Maumee High School.

Heisman Trophy winner Dick Kazmaier (Princeton '52, Maumee '48) established the scholarship and more than \$233,000 has been awarded. Join Maumee High School at South Toledo Golf Course for the 2018 scramble. Shotgun start at 11:30 a.m. Cost is \$85 player/\$340 foursomes. Included: cart, Jed's dinner, awards program, and prizes. Since time is short, please call if you want sponsorship information or to sign up to play in the outing: 419-893-3200 ext. 10208.

Maumee Says Farewell to 10 Employees



Maumee City Schools recognized retiring staff members at the May 21 board of education meeting. Employees were thanked for their dedicated service, which collectively totals more than 300 years! Retiring staff members are: (L-R) Wes Weigman (GMS teacher), Staci Leach (MHS teacher), Kim Hardy (GMS secretary), Marilyn Hemmert (FM teacher), Steven Rogier (GMS custodian). Not pictured: Sue Emerine (FF teacher), Janet Greenberg (ESL tutor/teacher), Howard King (maintenance), Earl Smith (groundskeeper), Joan Szumigala (bus driver).

Toledo Blade Law Day Essay Contest Winner is from Maumee High School. Congratulations to Joey Yeager. READ JOEY'S AWARD WINNING ESSAY.

ARTS FEST 2018 WAS A HUGE SUCCESS. Thank you BCAN (Buckeye Community Arts Network) for coming out to Maumee Arts Fest and creating this video that showcases the many talents of Maumee City Schools students. WATCH THE VIDEO.



Gateway Middle School Art Club students painted the ceiling in their building. The dragon image was designed and drawn by Brecken Gamby, the girl was designed and drawn by Amber Boyett.